
Springlands
Little Bourton
Banbury
OX17 1RB

Planning Department
Cherwell DC

12th April 2021

Dear Sirs,

PLANNING APP REFERENCE: 21/00922/OUT

I am writing to raise me concerns on the above planning application that has been outlined at land 
west of Foxden Way, Great Bourton, despite living in the neighbouring village.

Foxden Way – is a single track road connecting the two villages with no footpath. It is used 
by walkers (both young and old), cyclists, horse riders, and farm vehicles. With the increase 
in houses, there will be an increase in vehicles using Foxden Way to reach the main A road. 
Already, the vehicles that do use this road, drive at considerably speed – and with no 
footpath, in places it is difficult for pedestrians to reach the grass verges.

Spring Lane – this is a narrow road with a 90 degree sharp bend. There is no access to pull 

over – the roads and narrow pathways are unsuitable for increased  traffic. 

Spring Lane/Chapel Lane – this is a blind exit. At times very dangerous.

Public Transport – Little Bourton and Great Bourton are very poorly serviced with Public 
Transport, hence the reason for the increased traffic.

I trust my concerns will be viewed in the manner in which they are written.

Yours faithfully,

RHicks


